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Following meetings that have taken place at 55
Broadway. It has come to the attention of your
Health and Safety Representatives that the trial
operations would be unsafe.

The signalling signage is not approved, the train-
~ ing of staff is poor, The service control team are
 not ready, and equipment in the SCC is not fit.

Assurances have not been met, and therefore we
advise you to REFUSE to WORK under the Health |
and Safety ACT 1974.

Safe working is not an option, its the LAW.

Contact your H&S Rep for Guidance
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